Case Study 1 – Early Years Enhanced Support

Child was referred to the Enhanced Support Panel in February 2024 following concerns raised by a Health Visitor regarding emerging Physical needs. The primary concern identified was a delay in the child’s physical development.
Upon entry to the setting, the child was not yet walking. To support development, a Community Nursery Nurse worked with the family at home, focusing on physical skills, while additional guidance was sought from the Physiotherapy Service. However, progress with home-based interventions was reportedly slow.
After reviewing the case, the Enhanced Support Panel allocated a small amount of enhanced provision to help the setting increase the support for the child's physical skills. Additionally, the setting was advised to conduct a risk assessment.
The child settled well into the setting, and feedback provided at the May Enhanced Support Panel indicated significant progress. With the enhanced support in place, the child had begun to walk. As a result, the setting requested that support be discontinued following the May 2024 half-term.
The Enhanced Support Panel agreed this recommendation. After a follow-up review in October 2024, the child was closed from the panel with no further action required.
